
Richard Tapping 
269 Woodview Drive 
Essex ON  
 

December 15, 2024 

Katie Blais 
Chair, Santa’s Village & Market Committee 
33 Talbot Street N Essex 
 

Dear Katie, 

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Santa’s Village & Market Committee, 
effective December 31, 2024. 

It has been a privilege to contribute to the planning and success of such a wonderful 
community event, and I am grateful for the opportunity to work alongside such a dedicated 
team. I am confident that the committee will continue to thrive and bring joy to the 
community for years to come. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if there is any way I can assist during the transition 
period. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Tapping 

 


